
Year 4 Information 

 Please ensure all pieces of uniform, coats and PE kits have your child’s 

name in them. Black shoes are part of the school uniform. Trainers are 

only allowed for PE. 

 PE will be on WEDNESDAY and FRIDAYS – please tie long hair back and 

remove earrings. Children just need to bring a change of footwear. 

 As we cannot send reading books home, encourage your child to read books 

they have at home.  

 Encourage your child to learn their times tables as there is a times table 

check at the end of Year 4. There are some fun websites to help them 

such as timestables.co.uk 

 If your child wears glasses, please ensure that they bring them every day. 

 If your child has any medical conditions, please let the class teacher know 

such as if they need an inhaler, are allergic to plasters etc. 

 Please provide your child with a water bottle, it gets extremely hot upstairs.  

 In Y4 dinner starts at 12.30pm and ends at 1.25pm. 

 KS2 children are allowed to bring a healthy snack for morning break such 

as fruit and vegetables – NO CRISPS, CHOCOLATE, ETC. OR they can 

purchase toast for 20p 

 In KS2, we encourage the children to use the toilets at breaktimes and 

lunchtimes and try to discourage them going in lesson time. If your child 

has a medical condition which means they need to visit the toilet more 

frequently, please let the teacher know. No child will be refused if they 

are desperate for the toilet. 

 Due to the current circumstances there will be no swimming. As soon as 

this changes we will let you know. 

 If you have any concerns or worries about your child, please come and talk 

to the staff at the end of the day, as we do not want your child to be 

worrying over something at school. Once we know about something, we can 

act upon it. 

Thank you Mrs Copland & Miss Smith 


